
 

 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2024-25/24                                                                          

 

2 August 2024 
 

Dear Parents 

We are pleased to inform you that your ward is participating in Explorika 2024.  

To ensure a smooth and successful program, we kindly request your cooperation in making 

arrangements for the pick-up and drop-off of your child to and from school on: 

 

Date - Saturday, 3 August 2024.  

Timings - 7:30 am - 1:50 pm 

Gate No. - 01 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Regards                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

TEAM BBPSRH 


